
 

 

NORTHAMPTON BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 
 

COUNCIL 

 

Tuesday, 18 November 2014 

 
YOU ARE SUMMONED TO ATTEND A MEETING OF NORTHAMPTON BOROUGH 

COUNCIL, WHICH WILL BE HELD AT THE GUILDHALL NORTHAMPTON ON 

TUESDAY, 18 NOVEMBER 2014 AT 6:30 PM WHEN THE FOLLOWING BUSINESS IS 

PROPOSED TO BE TRANSACTED 

 
1.  WELCOME BY THE MAYOR   

 

2.  APOLOGIES.   
 

3.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST   
 

4.  AWARD OF HONORARY FREEDOM OF THE BOROUGH OF NORTHAMPTON   
 

The Mayor will present the Freedom of the Borough of Northampton to Mr Keith Barwell 

OBE, Brian Binley, Member of Parliament and Alderman John Dickie, following the 

passing of the motion set out below at the meeting of the Council on 27
th

 October 2014: 

 

“Council recognises the 825th anniversary of Northampton's Royal Charter as a significant 

anniversary in the town's history. 

 

On this occasion chooses to confer the honour of the Freedom of the Borough of 

Northampton on three citizens who have worked hard for the town. 

 

Keith Barwell OBE for his services to The Saints, the restoration of the Charles Rennie 

Mackintosh house at 78 Derngate and support for the town; 

 

Brian Binley, Member of Parliament, for his long-standing support for Northampton as a 

County Councillor and MP, and for his role in the regeneration of the town; 

 



Alderman John Dickie as a former Leader of Northampton Borough Council and 

longstanding supporter of the town; 

 

In recognition of these achievements, and their long service to the people of Northampton, 

this Council resolves to award the three citizens the Freedom of the Borough and to hold a 

special meeting for the award ceremony." 

 

 

 

The Guildhall 

Northampton 

 D. Kennedy Chief Executive 

 

 
Democratic Services: e-mail democraticservices@northampton.gov.uk 
 
 Tel 01604 837722 
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